
Submission to the Victoria Parliament End of Life Choices Inquiry.  I understand that this 
submission will become a public document. 

 

I ask that the attached Booklet, "I Want the Choice of a Peaceful Death", be 
considered in its entirety as a submission to the Inquiry.  This Booklet clearly 
documents why Victorians and indeed all Australians would benefit from legislation 
that will give them assisted dying as an additional compassionate OPTION and part 
of good palliative care in an "End of Life Choices" situation.

 

Nancy E Wood OAM, JP(Retired)
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